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FAREWELL TO MRS BENNION!

Mrs Bennion has decided to retire after over 20
years in the office of St Lucia’s. On Thursday 30th
November we held a special assembly to say thank
you and to look back on some of the fantastic,
happy memories. On behalf of everyone at St
Lucia’s we would like to wish you all the best for a
wonderful retirement.

CLUBS UPDATE

After the success of our clubs so far this
academic year, we are excited to announce
our clubs for the next half term are:

Monday - Computing with Mr Smith

Tuesday - Mindfulness with Miss Oliver
Wednesday - Cooking with Mrs Wood
Thursday - Musical Theatre with Miss Bennett
Friday - Football with Mr Mcphail for KS2 and
games for KS1/EYFS

Text will be sent when bookings go live

ECO CLUB PLAQUE ARRIVAL

Members of the Eco Club were keen to receive
an official plaque to show our Eco School
status.

At St Lucia’s the Eco Club work hard to ensure
we are being as eco-friendly as we possibly can
be to preserve the environment for many years
to come.

PARENTS EVENING

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO ATTENDED PARENTS’ EVENING EARLIER IN
NOVEMBER. WE HOPE MEETING YOUR CHILD'S TEACHER(S) GAVE YOU A
USEFUL INSIGHT INTO THEIR LIFE AT SCHOOL. IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO DISCUSS
ANYTHING FURTHER, DON'T HESITATE TO CONTACT THE SCHOOL OFFICE.



